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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF CROATIA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND
OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS
GENEVA

No. 76/20

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Croatia to the Office of the United Nations and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Implementation
Support Unit of the Convention on Cluster Munitions.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Croatia has the honor to announce that the
Republic of Croatia completed clearance operations in all areas contaminated with cluster
munition remnants under its jurisdiction and control on 10 July 2020, before the deadline on 1
August 2020 defined by the Convention on Cluster Munitions. Therefore, the Republic of
Croatia is now fully compliant with the Article 4 of the Convention on Cluster Munitions.
Due to the pandemic COVID-19, the Declaration of Compliance is still being finalized and
will be officially transmitted at a later stage. The Authorities of the Republic of Croatia will
also make an official announcement to all States Parties at the Second Review Conference of
the Convention on Cluster Munitions in November 2020, in accordance with the Article 4.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Croatia kindly requests the Convention on
Cluster Munitions to transmit the information of completion of clearance operations to the
President of the Second Review Conference and to make public this information.

The Permanent Mission of Croatia to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Implementation
Support Unit of the Convention on Cluster Munitions the assurances of its highest
consideration. < SNRETT
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Implementation Support Unit of the Convention on Cluster Munitions

11, Route de Ferney, 1202 Geneva Tel: 022/740 32 43 Fax: 022/740 30 89
e-mail : cromiss.geneva@mvep.hr



